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Dear Secretary to TPB, 
 
Kindly please note the following for information: 
(A) We wish to withdraw the following emails sent to you earlier: 
     (1)  Email dated 29 June 2025, 1:05 PM; 
     (2)  Email dated 2 July 2025, 9:13 AM. 
 
(B)  The proposed development under application is "Temporary  
       Public Utility Installation (Solar Energy System) for a period 
       of 5 years". 
        The proposed development includes solar panels on top of  
         the construction frame with the planting of Dendrobium Nobile             underneath (for details, please 
refer to the synopsis submitted 
         to you on 20 March 2025).   
 
(C)  Response to comments received from AFCD on 10 June 2025: 
     (1)  Regarding the design of the construction frame of the                            protective structure for the 
solar panels etc. we have to                        consider the various options in perspective before 
choosing                the best possible solution at a later date. 
      (2)  Measures to maintain optimum ventilation; readiness of                      supplementary lighting 
solutions; and controlled electricity  
            consumption of the proposed operation will certainly  be our 
            prime concern. 
 
(D)  Our typo errors warrant the need to attach herewith 5 amended  
       replacement pages (p.2, p.6, p.9, p.14 & p.15) for the Application  
       Form. 
 
If you wish to clarify any of the abovementioned, please call Albert CHENG at 6447 7447. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Albert CHENG 
for and on behalf of  
Euro Asia Construction Engineering Ltd. 
2 July 2025    
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